
 

 

 

 

Ottawa Board of Health Communication Items (held on file by the Board of Health 

Secretary) 

1. Letter from Gary McNamara, Board of Health Chair, and Dr. Kenneth Blanchette, Chief 

Executive Officer, Windsor-Essex County Health Unit, to the Honourable Sylvia Jones, 

Minister of Health and Deputy Premier, regarding the Healthy Smiles Ontario fee guide 

(October 28, 2022) 

2. Association of Local Public Health Agencies (alPHa) Summary of the 2022 Ontario 

Economic Outlook and Fiscal Review (November 14, 2022) 

3. Association of Local Public Health Agencies (alPHa) Information Break (November 16, 

2022)  

4. Letter from Councillor Kathryn Wilson, Acting Chair of the Board of Health, Peterborough 

Public Health, to the Honourable Merrilee Fullerton, Ministry of Children, Community and 

Social Services, regarding Funding for the Healthy Babies Healthy Children (HBHC) and 

Infant Toddler Development (ITDP) Program (November 24, 2022) 

5. Renfrew County and District Health Unit Annual Report 2021 (November 30, 2022)  


